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Diary Dates

10/3   Public Holiday 

12/3   School Photos

12-14/3   NAPLAN 

18/3   Governing Council,  
                  5pm

21/3         Yr 4 - 6 Blue Light Pool 
                  Party, $5, 5 - 7pm

24/3- 11/4 Parent/Teacher 
     Interviews  

26/3   Sports Day

31/3-2/4 School Dentist

2/4           Blue Light Disco Easter 
                 Theme 

11/4   End of Term 1, Early    
  Dismissal

28/4         Term 2 

Dear Parents,  Caregivers and Community Members;

As we continue to strive for excellence in education at Tailem Bend Primary School, I 

would like to share the importance of viewing school as a vital educational setting and the 

significance of punctuality in your child's learning journey.

First and foremost, it is essential to recognise that school is not merely a childcare service. 

It is a place where children embark on a journey of learning, growth and development. 

Our dedicated teachers and SSOs work tirelessly to create an environment that fosters 

curiosity, creativity and critical thinking. By viewing school as an educational setting, we 

can collectively ensure that our children receive the best possible start in life.

The Importance of Arriving on Time
Punctuality is a crucial aspect of this educational journey. Arriving on time sets the tone 

for the day and allows students to engage fully in their learning activities. When children 

arrive late, they miss valuable instructional time and may feel rushed or unsettled, which 

can impact their ability to concentrate and participate effectively.

We understand that balancing work schedules and family commitments can be 

challenging. However, we kindly ask for your support in prioritising your child's education 

by ensuring they arrive at school on time each day. This not only benefits your child but 

also supports the entire classroom environment, allowing teachers to begin lessons 

promptly and maintain a smooth flow of activities.

We are committed to working in partnership with you to support your child's educational 

journey. If you are experiencing difficulties with morning routines or have any concerns, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We are here to help and can offer guidance or 

resources to assist you.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to your child's education. Together, 

we can create a positive and enriching learning experience for all students at Tailem Bend 

Primary School.

NAPLAN Testing
NAPLAN (National Assessment Program – Literacy and Numeracy) will be conducted for 

students in Years 3 and 5. These assessments are scheduled to take place from 

Wednesday 12th of March (next week!).

NAPLAN is an important tool that provides valuable insights into your child's progress in 

literacy and numeracy. It helps us identify areas where students may need additional 

support and enables us to tailor our teaching strategies to meet their needs.
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You can best support your child by ensuring they have a good night's sleep and a healthy breakfast on the days of the tests. 

Encouraging a positive attitude towards the assessments can also be beneficial.

The results of the NAPLAN tests will be made available to you later in the year. These results will provide a snapshot of your 

child's achievements and will be used to support their learning journey.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at the school.

Have a great week! 

Travis

Advanced Notice…
Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be taking place from 

week 9 this term. 

More information will be sent home next week.
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We’re excited to introduce our House 
Captains for 2025…
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KOALAS WOMBATS

Bella, Kailee, Pippa, Abel & Harry Milly, Liam B, Liam D & Nic

KANGAROOS DINGOES

Chase, Vinny, Chloe & Finley Tillie, Joey, Oscar & Curtis
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Don’t forget - next week!    
Public Holiday - 10th March
School Photos - 12th March
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From the Year 1 /2 Class
During the Resilience Project, we have been learning 
that we all have the ability to be like superheroes and 
help others in need. When we can recognise that 
others are in need of help, this is showing empathy. 
When we are kind and helpful towards others, it 
helps build positive, caring communities and 
friendships. We drew ourselves as superheroes and 
created our own super powers. 
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During Science, we have been exploring the needs and 
wants of humans and animals. Throughout our chats, we 
learnt that humans and animals need the same things to 
survive. One of those ‘needs’ is a shelter/habitat. We went 
outside and used the natural environment to create a 
shelter/habitat for our chosen animal. Some of us chose to 
create their shelter/habitat out of playdough.
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Week 4 Class Awards 

Year 6 Mrs Richter  
Sebastian 

For his focus and effort in completing his 
science experiment this week.  

Year 4/5 Ms Reeves
Zain

For consistently applying himself in 
lessons, staying focused, joining in 

discussions, working positively with 
others, and sharing his “sense of humour” 

with us. 
 

Year 3/4 Mrs Schutz 
Mia O

For using some adjectives to create noun 
groups in Literacy when exploring 

language used to develop characters.

Year 2/3 Miss Trembath
Olivia

For working collaboratively with her peers 
during GRM and providing many 

thoughtful examples of feelings and 
emotions.

Year 1/2 Mrs Kluske and Mrs Bruce 
Tennessee 

For writing creative and detailed 
sentences using different emotions. Well 

Done, Tennessee!  

Reception Mrs Paech
Lucas

For showing a massive improvement in 
number writing.  Amazing Effort! 

Week 5 Class Awards 

Year 6 Mrs Richter  
Vinny

For his insightful responses to the 
discussion questions in our science 

learning this week.
 

Year 4/5 Ms Reeves
Violet

Teaching & Learning: Demonstrating good 
team and cooperation skills when working 

with a partner or in a small group.
 

Year 3/4 Mrs Schutz 
Tanaeyah

For showing persistence in all areas of 
learning. Her dedication and commitment 

to attempt all tasks with a positive 
attitude is to be commended.

Year 2/3 Miss Trembath
Milly

For showing dedication and enthusiasm 
to her learning by making an awesome 

start to her Premier's Reading Challenge!

Year 1/2 Mrs Kluske and Mrs Bruce 
Lucas

For writing creative sentences using 
nouns and adjectives, you showed a lot of 
concentration and confidence. Well done!

Reception Mrs Paech
Aylarah

For an amazing development in speech - 
you can make the ‘C’ sound now! Clever 

kid!
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Community News
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